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Join Us for a Year of Celebrating Camp Koch's 80th
Anniversary!

October 2021 marks 80 years since Henry F. Koch gifted the land that became
Camp Koch to the council, and June 2022 will mark 80 years of summer camp
programs! To celebrate these milestones, GSSI has several special events and
promotions planned, including the following:

Special Edition 80th Anniversary Patch

We have an exciting year planned, and it all begins with
introducing our new camp logo and exclusive anniversary
patch! Order yours through the link below! (Note, the patch
is only available through this link, not through the council
shop.)

ORDER NOWORDER NOW

"Camp Kochbook" Commemorative Publication

Once you have your patch, continue the celebration by purchasing a
commemorative "Camp Kochbook," a unique collection of recipes, memories,
songs, and traditions. 

We invite Camp Koch alum, staff, friends, and family to submit materials for
inclusion in the publication – honor a loved one, share your own memories, add a

http://view.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=7de68287610cbb5cfce166208d590d634fd728fb376580d3a62420e7530b7b014d6685b928514892287618c1ed6d497d8115ea31063ce108b2e20bc95691b4197a1d06b22add7b6c1fe7847c4a6ed844
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=c62ad442f7217d38a6194d53e12744a02e24148ca788c2d81c81405b59a28c27997ae4cb7473c886cc681bec55340593cbeb8d83f02af884
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=c62ad442f7217d3862c2976c9155bcfd6f420022ae02bd73288d76093fcb92bc6fbee2a49b25a8c5d0b98b8d52f8a8c7


recipe, and even submit a picture for the book. All proceeds go towards Camp
Koch and Girl Scout Outdoor Programs.
 
The deadline to pre-order is Friday, May 6, 2022. Books will be delivered in
summer 2022.

PRE-ORDERPRE-ORDER

SUBMIT CONTENTSUBMIT CONTENT

Be a Trailblazer by Supporting Camp Koch
Improvements

GSSI invites you to be a part of transforming Camp Koch's Trailblazer campsite.
Our CAMPaign goal is to raise $50,000 by 2023 to renovate the shelter house,
create a fire pit, and build four new furnished cabins. Reaching our goal will take
donations of all sizes; please consider giving a meaningful gift to our Trailblazer
CAMPaign today!

See how your donation can help with this project HERE. To give now, follow the
link below and select "Camp Koch" from the dropdown menu. 

GIVE NOWGIVE NOW

Girls Grades in Grades 4-9 are Invited to Learn
More about GSSI's 2024 Trip to Belize

http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=c62ad442f7217d38b63336f2c9df0681449578a2cbbd416eb9a2948a86d698be5d20dfd7e352cc0c8828e5f77cc45d7a
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=c62ad442f7217d38852be48ff4193574087e5114733d91a9e0e64856210c4d1b314b68b4bb37738f4e3c223565c661e6
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=c62ad442f7217d38f86b3e0defc99985e497710fbf4e28f721dee0cfa3645d132e5a9e24af05e38abbc2a7c96850b20f
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=c62ad442f7217d38f2a60d14a594a9ffe87c2b6f643cd1ba504ff827f3aa536d02c668d121af542b2ef2a8326e979156


Girl Scouts of Southwest Indiana is hosting an international trip to Belize in
summer 2024! Participants will explore ongoing preservation efforts, including
tracking turtles via radio signal, practicing self-care with beachside yoga, learning
to live off the land with cooking classes and jungle healing techniques,
experiencing the excitement of snorkeling and cave tubing, and immersing
themselves in local Mayan culture. 

Tentative dates for the trip: June 24 – July 1, 2024. NOTE: Girls must be entering
7th grade or above at the time of the trip to travel.

Girls and their families are invited to join us on Tuesday, November 16 at 6:00
PM CDT for an informational meeting which will cover the trip activities, safety,
travel logistics, and payment options. 

RSVP to attend the meeting and receive your Zoom link HERE.

Get more information about the trip HERE.

Questions? Please contact Aimee Stachura at astachura@girlscouts-gssi.org or
call (812) 421-4970.

Girl Scout Destinations 2022-2023 Now Open

Girl Scout Destinations are the ultimate adventure for
individual Cadette, Senior, and Ambassador Girl Scouts!
Make friends from all over the country as you travel with
Girl Scouts from different states. There’s a unique, life-
changing experience for every girl. Learn more about the
2022 options at the link below.

http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=c62ad442f7217d3853d6b664123516791b7e9cbfbbbd566e7d7ef557e6c1d3d27de237b1fcd0bbee0b55579fa6187093
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=c62ad442f7217d38137c99c11a7b94733a7018a8c5625dd365c284492181c124bfb563ec127aafc3da60501e91767cf4
mailto:astachura@girlscouts-gssi.org?subject=


LEARN MORELEARN MORE

Career Positions with GSSI Now Available!

For more than 100 years, Girl Scouts has helped girls develop the skills and
confidence they need to succeed in every area of life. From the youngest Girl
Scout to our graduating high school seniors, we believe in the power of every
girl.
 
Are you seeking a career that allows you to use your unique skills and talents to
continue the mission of creating girls of courage, confidence, and character?
GSSI has a variety of positions open now, and we invite you to find out more
about joining our team. 

@Careers at GSSI »

Congratulations to Troop 319 for winning the Cookie Billboard Design Contest!
Thank you to all of the troops who submitted artwork and to everyone who voted.
Watch for the billboard at the corner of St. George Rd and Hwy 41 in Evansville
coming in December.

http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=c62ad442f7217d3869668966f1056bf7e3c9ee2e36741876bbea6a18343b1d59e39875397de30e65637c9fa1836dcf03
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=c62ad442f7217d3852324e5462d304cce12cf7c01f9b4459a189017ad1267475b8481b52c795db9d631cbc26d7f15338


2022 Cookie Recognitions 

The 2022 Cookie Recognitions form is now available! We encourage you to share
with your girls so they can start planning their goals for the upcoming season now.
View the downloadable file HERE.

Want a fun way to get your girls excited about the recognitions? Check out this
short video for a sneak peek at all the fun items!

2022 Cookie Permission Forms

It's not too early to start collecting and submitting your troop's Cookie Permission
Forms for the upcoming program! Remember, all girls who wish to participate in
the Girl Scout Cookie Program must have a permission form on file with the
council office by December 1, 2021. 

DOWNLOAD FORMDOWNLOAD FORM

Save the Date for the 2022 Cookie Kickoff!

Join the fun with GSSI and the Evansville Thunderbolts as we kick off the 2022
cookie season on December 4, 2021!! Girls will have the opportunity to be silly
at a photo booth, participate in a post-game slap shot activity, and meet the
Thunderbolt mascot, Pride. Bring a stuffed animal (like a Koala Bear!) to throw
on the ice for the Teddy Bear Toss. These toys are collected by the
Thunderbolts and donated to local children in need.

Doors open at 6:00 PM CST and the game starts at 7:00 PM CST. Family
members are welcome to attend, but registrations must be done as a troop - no
individual girl orders, please. Tickets are $5 for Girl Scouts and $10 for adults
and tagalongs. Questions? Contact cookies@girlscouts-gssi.org. 

>>Order Your Troop's Tickets

http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=7267514d50a34626996194891827e701e6ecb2d088e66cdc0683c31244a78e473308653fb9168ed5f337a7032f1ed33d
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=7267514d50a346262d19aa189f875c5467322502a829f2a4fa2cbfe16a8fd99715c6998c8e9045866c1f691a3b958cfa
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=7267514d50a34626e508a5677d850821c3a7d85cb0191474db13739704d343160df3b41767b20eae412a8035fd53ad04
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=7267514d50a34626636255661d95b0bb1eaa09f425da5b3d4ce05556886afe6a7c416384f97b01288331dafd13de7e5c


Order New Official Apparel from GSSI and Receive
a Free Patch - Limited Time Only!

GSUSA has new uniform and official apparel available for
all ages, and now, when you shop through GSSI, you will
receive a free "Girl: As in Girl Scout" patch! (While
supplies last.) To view the entire collection, view the new
Girl Scouts Essentials Guide. For complete information on
ordering from the GSSI shop, visit the link below. 

LEARN MORELEARN MORE

Important Girl Scout Shop Updates!

NEW SHOP HOURS: 

Mondays & Wednesdays: 9:00 AM-5:00 PM CST
Thursday: 9:00 AM-1:00 PM CST 
Tuesday & Friday: CLOSED

Note: Customer Care is available Monday-Friday 9:00 AM-5:00 PM CST.

http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=7267514d50a3462648dc803f0da588215e4495b6fa5fb9ae248c60b6a9ccdd5b19cbf22eea36914526937148102165bb
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=7267514d50a34626d815d903a3e4065965430a3052e348cda637ef51502fdf7e003ce2bf87df6b2d8a260bc41ab2c362


The shop now offers online ordering, curbside/in-store pickup and free
shipping. This includes GSSI council merchandise, fun patches, and
GSUSA uniforms and apparel. For more information and to view catalogs
and place an order, visit the GSSI Shop page. 

Join in the Fun with GSSI's the Fall Event Series
All girls in grades K-5 are invited to participate in our Fall Event Series! Each
monthly event will be hosted by a different community partner in Evansville and
offers unique Girl Scout-inspired experiences. 

Upcoming programs:

November: Girl Scout Day of Dance with Children's Center for Dance
Education
Girls of all skill levels are invited to join the Children's Center for Dance Education
and learn traditional dances from the Nutcracker Suite. Girls will also create their
own Sugar Plum tiaras with Clara and the Nutcracker prince!

When: Saturday, November 13, 2021 at 2:00-3:00 PM CST and 3:00-4:00 CST
(Each session limited to 40 girls.)
Where: Children's Center for Dance Education, 5900 Vogel Rd., Suite A,
Evansville, IN 47715 

Join us in December at Farm 57. More information coming soon!

The more events she attends, the more you save on admission!

Sign up for one: $15
Sign up for two: $25 ($5 discount)

All girls who attend any of the events can visit the GSSI council shop to receive a
free Girl Scout drawstring bag!

LEARN MORELEARN MORE
 

http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=7267514d50a34626e72c1a53a186bea581b7fc1bb2104d328cdd1b87e9ce45f1dc2e3b132988038386ca144d2c0c48af
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=7267514d50a34626207033676be2e948326848a395202443c516017bf1543f0a397606ece6a9e14b65f49218182b2f10


Program Facilitators Needed!
Are you a college student, retiree, or just looking for a part time job opportunity?
GSSI is looking for responsible, enthusiastic, and energetic program facilitators
to lead After-School Outreach programs in community centers and schools
across the Evansville area. 

>>MORE INFO

This week we'd like to recognize the following volunteers for their help assembling,
delivering, and handing out treat bags at local trunk-or-treat events:

Becky Grimes for assembling THOUSANDS of treat bags
Lori Elpers and Troop 132 for delivering and handing out goodies at the Boo
For Drugs event in Evansville
Amy Schroeder for volunteering to hand out goodies at the South Terrace
Elementary trunk-or-treat

Another shout-out goes to all of the volunteers who have assisted with hosting our
Animal Dance Party series including:

Katie Mayes, Owensville Community School
Ginny Waters & Kaitlyn Jochim, Haubstadt Community School
Melissa Lance, Chandler Elementary

Have a leader or volunteer you'd like to recognize for going above and beyond?
Contact amiller@girlscouts-gssi.org.

Girl Scout Astronomy Club Now Forming

https://www.girlscouts-gssi.org/content/dam/girlscouts-girlscouts-gssi/documents/employment/ProgramFacilitatorsNeeded2021.pdf
mailto:amiller@girlscouts-gssi.org?subject=Volunteer%20Spotlight


GSSI is excited to be selected by GSUSA to create an Astronomy Club for girls
in grades 6-12. As a member of the club, girls will learn about space science
through a combination of hands-on activities and outings. 

Please fill out the form below if you are interested in more information. 

Astronomy Club Interest Form»

We Need Empty Gallon Milk Jugs!
During the Troop Camporee, we will be using milk jugs for an activity. If you
have clean empty jugs with lids to donate, please bring them to the council office
or to camp with you the day of the Camporee. Your help is appreciated! 

http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=7267514d50a34626d41b4b0f011962b9b42be6d01454eefa483aebe08fe4edaaf6484ce8161a69557902d3252b56979c
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=7267514d50a34626ef0df642efbb8e6757d311964458700cd6866db38eebf70cd8fb65f01693420e879de4124a80b58235161e1232c21373
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=63f7f2ddbe6554d1f681647d6ed9f261bb48a6c3b0aad68ff42c09ef1e02c9915e7df799a54a816f73b938fe7ddb770104b3036f9679f6dd
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=63f7f2ddbe6554d1dc1ec36f9029291cd25936b22ea64dfae89b15a55956c4ca2398957ca955462b38eaadb47dcbd792dd313d1cace5e9f2
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=63f7f2ddbe6554d1fedc2454c37051f7861d2c57a6c79e5d12d5f6fc7d3d64323e9b1119d4d24acf995661233922621516b2a8b807f7e563
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=63f7f2ddbe6554d1cd1241cafa86a2092c86de667d338b6d51c3f537b70bd90ad1a27f6355ce2da58dc3a9cc34d3ceb2921deb0a15124da7

